Here is the letter from Nancy Nalepa-Skibo, sent earlier as an attachment, for those who were not able to open it: 


Blessings to Everyone, 

Session has chosen me as your transitional pastor. We are in the process of getting approval from the COM and the Presbytery. In the meantime, I will be serving your congregation in a pastoral capacity. I am grateful for the opportunity to work with all of you and look forward to getting to know each and every one of you whether it be by phone, Zoom meetings or through a virtual ministry opportunity. It is an unfortunate situation we are dealing with but we must do the best we can in these trying times. 

Rev. Linda Bullock of the Presbyterian Church of Milford has graciously offered to let us join their abbreviated Virtual Worship Service while we work on setting up our own. She asked her congregation to send pictures of themselves which she has printed and placed in the pews. Rev. Bullock and I thought it would be great if you could send in pictures that we could place in the pews too. Even though we are not there physically we can gather as the church universal. This Sunday I will be participating in the Virtual Worship Service at the Milford church. If all goes well, I hope to tape my own message for you on Palm Sunday at the Milford church and, if possible, have a virtual service recorded at Somerset Presbyterian Church on Easter Sunday. 

You should soon be getting an email with contact information, instructions, and a video for you to watch. There is lots of work to do beforehand to get our virtual ministry working smoothly but it will get done. I pray for God’s blessing on all of us as we navigate this uncharted territory. 

Sister in Christ, 

Nancy Nalepa-Skibo, M. Div 
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